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08 April 2021 
 

 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
With the huge demand country wide for Influenza Vaccination and Pneumonia vaccination, our 
medical supplier has confirmed that they cannot supply Unique Health presently with the Influenza 
Vaccination (Vaxigrip Tetra 0.5ml.) neither Pneumonia (Pneumovax). 
 

Our supplier anticipates that we will receive new Influenza vaccination stock by mid-April 2021. 
 
Vaccination against influenza is more important this season than ever before. It will reduce the risk 
of serious illness, hospitalization and death from influenza. 
 
Pharmacies have been allocated stock; you can also have it administered with them. 
 
Pharmacists recommend an interval of 14 days between the administration of the Influenza 
vaccination and the Pneumonia vaccination. 
 
Please inform reception, should you no longer wish to have any of the above vaccines via Unique 
Health, and they will remove your name from the list. 
 
 
 
Regards 
 

 

 
Marius Grobler 
Nursing Services Manager - Unique Health (Pty) Ltd  
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